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NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

ADDENDUM #001 
 
 

TO THE BID FOR:  B020-20 Miller St Parking Lot 

FOR: City of Meriden    

Please acknowledge receipt of all addenda on the Proposal Pages.   
 
Pre-Bid Meeting Sign in Sheet  – Page 2 
 
Q1: The specs call for some new lights in the parking lot. Are the poles to be supplied by the City or the Vendor? 
A1: The poles are to be supplied by the vendor. The vendor must supply the City’s standardized pole.  
  
Q2: Does the City have a preference for Pre-Cast Bases or Poured in Place bases for the light poles? 
A2: The City has no preference. Bidders shall reflect in their unit pricing what they plan to use. 
  
Q3: Does the City have a preference for Pre-Cast or Poured in Place for curbing? 
A3: The City has no preference. Bidders shall reflect in their unit pricing what they plan to use. 
 
Q4: Light poles typically have a long lead time from order to delivery. This may be an issue with the 60 day contract 
schedule. 
A4:  The poles specified in the documents are fairly common poles. If the contractor finds that there is a long lead time 
they are to notify the City and provide a written commitment from the manufacturer/distributer that states the delivery 
date. 
 
 
Adam B Tulin 
Purchasing Officer 
Dated: March 17, 2020 
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